
LENT LUNCHES 2018 

 
Every Friday 

12:30am – 1:30 pm 
In Church House 

 
 

A good way to meet people and chat, 
exchange news and consider, perhaps, 
why we are having a frugal but delicious 

lunch of soup bread and cheese.  No 
charge, but your generous donations will 
be gratefully received; proceeds will go 
to the Anglican diocese of South Sudan 

 
Dates between 16th February 

and 23rd March 
 

 


